Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thank you for attending the Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences. We
enjoyed sharing dll the growth and success of your children. We have a
busy 9 weeks dhead of us with lots of hands-on learning opportunities.
Don't forget to have your child share his/her day with you every night!

Tom The Turkey

Kindergarten is decorating the display case in the hallway this month. We
sent d letfer home in Wednesday folders about “helping Tom the Turkey”.
Thank you if you have dlready completed it and brought it back to school.
If you have not, please do so as soon ds you can.

Plegse remember...

3 As the weather changes and gets colder, please do not
forget to send a jacket/coat with your child fo school. We
will be going outside as long as the temperature allows us.

For safety.. please have your child wear tennis shoes
(safe shoes) to reduce some of the falls and trips.
Thank yov!

What are we ledrning?..




Ms. Debenham

I
Reading Group: I
Just a few reminders for
the students in my reading
group: don't forget to I
practice you letter/sight
word rings every night! As I
students are able to 1
identify more letters and
words I will begin sending I
additional lists home to
attach to your students I
ring. We are dlso working
on hearing words that I
rhyme. When you dre in the
car driving sdy two words
and have your student tell I
you if they do or do not
rhyme |
Classroom: L
Thank you for coming to I
conferences! I always
enjoy meeting with the I
families fo discuss how their
student is progressing in
school. As the weather I
begins to furn colder
please make sure that your I
child is dressed ]
appropriately. Also Please |
write your child's first initial
and last name in their
| Jackets/coats. This will help
prevent clothing from I
I getting misplaced or lost in |
[ the classroom. l




